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This Mortgagee Letter is addressed to both mortgagees and to all FHA Roster appraisers because both groups require notification of this change in an FHA appraiser notification process.





The Department has decided to create a web site that will allow users to find appraisers by name, location, license, or status.  Because of this, and the fact that lenders did not need to see the HUD acceptance letter to the appraiser, the Department will discontinue issuing letters to individual appraisers notifying them that they have been placed on the FHA Roster of Appraisers or that the Computerized Home Underwriting Management System (CHUMS) has updated their license information.  Appraisers can ascertain their Roster status at any time by checking the web site.





This web site will not provide addresses, phone numbers, gender or race of the appraiser since it would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy.  However, this will allow a search to find specific types of appraisers through the use of the pull down menus and entry fields.  For example, if the search was for all active appraisers in a specific city, the important fields to fill would be the status, state, and city fields.  To search a smaller area, the ZIP Code and Field Office Code could be used.  The link for this web page is located at http://www.hud.gov/lenders1.html under the Software/Database Online Processes Section.





Lenders will still be able to use the FHA Connection to get information on an appraiser's race, gender, telephone number and address.





If you have any questions, please contact your local Homeownership Centers, Atlanta (1-888-696-4687), Philadelphia 1-215-656-0512), Santa Ana (1-888-827-5605) or Denver (1-800-543-9378).





					Sincerely,








					William C. Apgar


	Assistant Secretary for Housing-


	Federal Housing Commissioner


